
 

May 26, 2015 
 
David & Jeanine Eby (and Vee!) 
Guardian Horse Masks 
Sent via EMAIL 
 
Dear all of the generous folks at Guardian Mask, 
 
I am writing on behalf of Duchess Sanctuary to say thank you so very much for your donation 
of a Guardian Mask for our little mustang Danté. He was orphaned as a tiny foal when he and 
his mother were gathered from the desert by the BLM, and his mother died in a holding pen 
right next to him. No one thought he would live, but today he is a 13 year old in excellent 
health, with the exception of his eye issues. ERU can be a struggle to manage, but the addition 
of the Mask to his treatment has been fantastic. He’s much happier, and that is the foundation 
of everything we do here at the sanctuary. Here he is modeling! 
 

 
 
Your willingness to contribute to horses in need is much appreciated. Thank you for your 
excellent customer service and your generosity. 
 
With gratitude, 

Jennifer Kunz 
Jennifer Kunz 
Director of Operations 
 


